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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS  
  
Welcome back to Term 2; I hope everyone had an enjoyable holiday break. 
 
Student Achievements 
We were delighted recently to be informed 
that Jamestown students had been 
acknowledged for their outstanding 
achievements in the Arts and Student 
Leadership fields. 
 
Amey Theron, a 2020 JCS Year 12 graduate, 
was successful in winning the Adelaide Central 
School of Art Award at the SACE Art Show in 
Adelaide. This is a significant award and 
recognizes Amey’s artistic talent, strong work 
ethic and commitment to high standards that 
she consistently demonstrated in her studies 
at JCS.  
 
Amey is currently featured on the SACE Board’s website, which can be 
accessed at https://www.sace.sa.edu.au/events/art-show/2021/meet-the-
artist/amey-theron .  

 
The award is also 
recognition of the high-
quality Visual Arts 
program our students 
are fortunate to access 
under the guidance and 
support of Art teacher 
Jaime Werner. 
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DIARY DATES – Term 2 
 
Week 1 - 26-30/4/21 
Monday  ANZAC DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 
Thursday AFL Visit to R-Yr 9 PE 

Lessons 
Friday  R-6 Assembly 
  Bizzy Bugs 
 
Week 2 – 3-7/5/21 
Monday Parent/Teacher Interview 

3.30pm-7pm @ JCS 
Stadium 

Tuesday MNSEC Cross Country 
  Parent/Teacher Interview 

3.30pm-5pm @ JCS 
Stadium 

Thursday – AFL 9’s @ JCS 
 
Week 3 10-14/5/21 
Monday Yr 10 Immunisations 
  Open Morning from 

9.30am 
  School Tours 9.30am & 

4.30pm 
Tuesday Yr 12 Talk “Balance the 

Big Year” 
Wednesday to Friday 
  Yr 10 Careers Trip to 

Adelaide 
Friday  MNSEC Formal @ 

Orroroo 
  R-6 Assembly 
  Bizzy Bugs 
 

   

You are invited to the Jamestown Community School Tour 

Monday 10th May, 2021 @ 9.30am and again @ 4.30pm 

Come and see what JCS has to offer! 

RSVP: morgan.slattery157@schools.sa.edu.au or 86642700 

If you cannot make the above times, individual tours can be arranged. 
 

https://www.sace.sa.edu.au/events/art-show/2021/meet-the-artist/amey-theron
https://www.sace.sa.edu.au/events/art-show/2021/meet-the-artist/amey-theron
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Recognizing the exceptional quality of Amey’s work, we commissioned her to draw two pieces for our Front 
Office, which are now on display. If you wish to discuss engaging Amey as an artist yourself, she can be contacted 
via email at ameytheron123@gmail.com . 

 
We were also thrilled to be notified of Hayden Kupke and 
Jessica McKay’s selection as Rural Youth Ambassadors in 
2021. This is an outstanding achievement, as Hayden and 
Jessica are 2 of only 19 students state-wide to be selected 
to participate in the program.  
 
The Rural Youth Ambassador program is a specific 
program focused on Year 11 students, and forms part of 
the Rural Inspire initiative, aimed at increasing the 
aspirations of young people in rural and remote 
communities. 
 
As Rural Youth Ambassadors, Hayden and Jessica will join other young people from across rural South Australia 
in a range of forums and discussions exploring key areas of interest to rural life and education. Ambassadors 
will have the chance to meet with Government Ministers, senior education leaders and other key stakeholders 
throughout the year. Jessica and Hayden are currently in Adelaide at the first of the forums, and we look forward 
to hearing more about the program as the year progresses. 
 
This recognition of Amey, Hayden and Jessica is well deserved, and demonstrates what can be achieved when 
young people combine high aspirations with a genuine commitment to succeed. 
 
Michael Gaunt 
Principal 

 

R-6 NEWS  
 

Welcome back to Term 2. I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable break. During the break I had surgery 
on my back so I am taking the first two weeks off to ensure I recover as quickly as possible. If you have any 
issues during the next two weeks, I am available via email or Class Dojo or you can speak with your child’s class 
teacher. Thank you to everyone for your well wishes for a speedy recovery.  
 
End Of Term Award Winners 
Congratulations to the following students for end of term award winners for Term 1: 
Reception/Year 1 
Student of the Term: Annie Hammat 
Most Improved: Anika Bretag 
Year 1/2 
Student of the Term: Luke Heness 
Most Improved: Jhae Te-Elle Matiaha-Chase 
Year 2/3 
Student of the Term: Ruby Ramsdall 

Most Improved: Piper Wilkinson 
Year 4/5 
Student of the Term: Marcus Couch 
Most Improved: Hailey Harvey 
Year 5/6 
Student of the Term: Rachel Duncan 
Most Improved: Jaxon Klingner 
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R-6 Assembly 
Assembly will be held in the odd weeks of this term, Weeks 1, 3, 5, 7, 9. The Year 4/5 class will host assembly in 
the first week on Friday 30 April at 9.00am in ‘The Gap’. The Year 5/6 class will host in Week 3.  
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Please remember to book in your times for parent teacher interviews (instructions were sent home with your 
child’s report). If you are having trouble registering, please phone the front office where Andrea and Catharine 
will be able to help you.  
 
Save The Date 
JCS will be holding Arts Evening again in 2021. Please save the date – Thursday 17 June. More details to come 
as the event comes closer. Keep an eye in the school newsletters and reminders on Class Dojo.  
 
Belongings 
As the weather begins to cool down, please ensure students arrive to school with labelled jumpers and wear 
appropriate clothing for the conditions. Please ensure all lunchboxes, containers and water bottles are labelled 
clearly.  
 
Should you have any queries or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school or via email 
jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au  
 
Jillian Hudson  
R-6 Coordinator 

 

7-9 NEWS  

 
Welcome back to Term 2. I hope you all had a lovely and restful holiday break and are ready to get back into 
the routine of term 2.  
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
This term, we begin with interviews. I strongly encourage students to attend these important meetings so 
parents, teachers, and students are all receiving the same information and are part of the goal setting and 
critical conversations that result from these three-way conversations. Information about booking interviews 
was sent home with student reports, but if you need assistance, please phone the front office.  
 
School Tours 
On the 10th May 2021, the school will be running an Open Day. These tours are a great way to see what the 
school has to offer for families. The first tour begins at 9:30 with morning tea to follow. The afternoon tour 
begins at 4:30pm. Please meet in the library. For further information or to book an alternate time, please email 
Morgan.Slattery157@schools.sa.edu.au to arrange.  
 
Labelling clothing 
As the weather cools down and more students are wearing jumpers, please check that you have labelled all 
items of clothing so items can be returned to their rightful owner.  
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If you have any questions or have any concerns, please feel free 
to contact me via the front office or via email at 
Morgan.Slattery157@schools.sa.edu.au  
 
Morgan Wallis  
7-9 Coordinator   

 

YEAR 9/10 HOME EC 
 

Following in the footsteps of 
Zoe Wells in 2020, our year 
9/10 Home Ec Class spread 
some Easter cheer last term 
to those in supported living 
arrangements & the 
Jamestown Hospital.  A small 
group undertook the 
deliveries on behalf of the 
class. 

 
Our recipients were most 
grateful, but the biggest 
reward was undoubtedly in 
the act of giving and 
spreading some Easter cheer. 
 

Danya McKay  

9/10 Home Ec Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
Term 2 – Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 
Wed 28/4 Sharon Millane Wed   5/5  Wed 12/5 
Thurs 29/4  Thurs   6/5 Stacey Goodes Thurs 13/5 Stacey Goodes 
Frid 30/4 Donna Bradtke Frid   7/5 Amanda Stone Frid 14/5 Susanne Hogan 
 
Week 4  Week 5  Week 6 
Wed 19/5 Phillipa Pycroft Wed 26/5  Wed   2/6  
Thurs 20/5  Thurs 27/5 Sharon Millane Thurs   3/6 Catrina Duncan 
Frid 21/5 Louise Cadzow Frid 28/5 Donna Bradtke Frid   4/6 Amanda Stone 
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*** PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL INTERVIEW BOOKINGS ARE NOW CLOSED BUT IF YOU STILL 

WISH TO BOOK AN INTERVIEW PLEASE RING THE FRONT OFFICE 86642700 *** 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

STUDENT FREE DAY 
Advance notice of an upcoming Student Free Day on Friday 18th of June, 2021 (Friday of Week 8) 


